Hi everyone,

We hope everyone is having a great end to the school year! 

This Friday, June 9th is our LAST Ladies in Training session for the year. For this weeks session, we will be having a party for the girls and would love it if you all, the parents, could make it to the last 15 minutes of the session. We'd like to share some of our favorite memories from this year and talk about plans for next year. It would also be greatly appreciated if the girls could bring in snacks to share! If you and your daughter can make this Friday's session, please RSVP on the link below.
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During the last Ladies in Training session, we worked on poems. We taught the girls three different types of poems: Sonnet, Haiku, and Diamante. The girls then did an excellent job using their creativity to write a few poems on their own- maybe some of them will be published in the future! For our next activity we had a fun game of 20 questions. The girl on the hot seat was given a card that had either a famous animated character or celebrity. She would then have to ask yes/no questions to figure out who was on the card. Interestingly, the hardest person to guess was Queen Elsa and the easiest person to guess was Justin Bieber. We loved seeing the girls apply their teamwork skills as they worked together towards a common goal. 

Thanks for a great year!

Carissa and Emily behalf of Ladies in Training
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